
 

 

                                                                                                                                                        4 September 2024
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to bring to your attention a temporary issue that may 
impact your child's commute to and from school. 
 
Due to ongoing roadworks and increased traffic in our area, the B14 bus service is expected to 
face delays and disruptions in both directions. Unfortunately, this situation is beyond our control 
and is likely to persist for some time. 
 
To help you plan accordingly, here are a few important points to consider: 
 

• Delays: The B14 bus may experience significant delays, especially during peak hours. We 
recommend allowing extra time for your child’s journey to ensure they arrive at school on 
time. Please also be aware that your child's journey home may take longer than expected. 
 

• Alternative Routes: To minimise any inconvenience, you might want to explore other 
transportation options (e.g walking part of the journey or cycling). 
 

• Ongoing Communication: We will keep a close eye on the situation and provide updates 
where we can. The one.network website provides up to date information on road works, 
please follow the hyperlink to find out more information. 
 

 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
 
Cleeve Park School 
 

http://one.network/

